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Dear MWC,

Please establish a moratorium on new development and launch an independent,
comprehensive environmental and climate assessment, before writing the new plan. It is
essential for the safety and long term future of this sacred mountain. Projects like the Lizzie
Station Project threaten what we have left.

Jim Contois

Member, Claremont Conservation Commission

Member, Claremont City Council


